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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 1:35 PM
To: Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 793 Arlington Ave W

The following TA 20-157 is not reduced to the correct amount.  
It states 3,500 to 2,189.62  -  Should state reduce 3,710.38 to 2,400.  
Why because the owner was original assessed on File# 1901T/Amt of 1,419.85. (1,100 contractor fee plus Park Fee 
284.85 and RE Fee 35) 
 
Please mix before Wednesday. Thank You 
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Office of Financial Services - Assessments 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 700 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8858 | D: (651) 266-6153 
Assessment Look Up- www.stpaul.gov/assessments 

 

 
 

From: Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul) <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 10:49 AM 
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 793 Arlington Ave W 
 
Hi Tanya, 
 
There is an error with the assessment for 793 Arlington Ave W. The property was charged for a tree removal in the 
amount of $1,100 (contractor’s fee) on the Assessment Roll 1901T. That amount was incorrect – it should have been 
$3,500 which is the current contractor’s amount for Assessment Roll 2003T. 
 
I’d like to request the amount on 2033T be reduced by $1,100 to $2,400. Also, waiving the park service fee and real 
estate fee if possible since that was paid on 1901T. 
 
Thanks and sorry for the error, 
Karl 
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Karl Mueller 
Urban Forester 
City of Saint Paul 
Department of Parks and Rec. - Forestry 
1100 Hamline Avenue North 
Saint Paul, MN 55108 
P: 651-632-2429 
karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


